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December 29, 2014 
 

 
Galaxy Entertainment Group’s “Give the Gift of Joy this Christmas” 

Raised MOP150,000 for Macau Deaf Association 
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P001: “Give the Gift of Joy this Christmas”, organized by Galaxy Entertainment Group 
(“GEG”), at Galaxy Macau™ concluded successfully recently. Guests of Galaxy Macau 
not only spent the festive season with family and friends while taking pictures with Santa 
Claus, but they also had a chance to share the holiday spirit and give back to those in 
need. The initiative raised a total of MOP150,000 for Macau Deaf Association and today, 
GEG specially hosted a cheque presentation ceremony where Mr. Richard Longhurst, 
Director of Operations of Galaxy Macau (left), presented the donation to Mr. Wong Kam 
Sun, Member of the Council of Macau Deaf Association (right).  
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